
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 3/7/2014 3:12:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: PAS-55 Standards 

Hi Laura - Do you happen to have a copy of the PAS-55 standards? If so can you send me a copy -
thanks. 

Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 

SB GT&S 0257067 


